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I strongly oppose SB 1590.  I enjoy kayaking for the peace and solitude of being on 

the water, as well as, the beauty of the natural environment. 

The extreme noise and the large wake created by these heavy boats are an assault 

to my senses and I become stressed.  I’m very concerned about the damage they 

create to the fragile shoreline and aquatic species that need preservation not 

destruction.  These heavy boats are dangerous for paddle sport enthusiasts, 

swimmers, pontoons, families enjoying the river.  Please error on the side of safety 

for all who enjoy a peaceful surrounding while on the water.  Thank you for your 

consideration. 


